
May 31, 2024 
 
Good morning Council, 
 
I am expressing concern with the new parking passes.  I live in The Blue 
Mountains and do not drive. My friends and family drive me for appointments, 
groceries, social, etc.   
 
I have purchased the $5 Blue Mountains parking pass hanger so it can be 
moved from car to car with me.   I do not feel that I should have to pay the $5 
fee as I am a property owner in The Blue Mountains 
 
Barb Swanson 
Thornbury 


